
 

 
ELISENHEIM OWNERS ASSOCIATION 

P.O. BOX 310 / WINDHOEK / NAMIBIA 
E-MAIL: Elisenheim@eonproperty.com / CELL NO: 081 127 8755 / 081 143 9966 / www.elisenheim.com  

 

 

 
EOA CIRCULAR 52 

 
WATER RESTRICTION - CITY OF WINDHOEK  

 
 
Dear Residents of Elisenheim,     7 August 2024  
     
      
In light of the Category D – Drought situation declared by the City of Windhoek for 
Windhoek and surrounding areas; water restrictions have been implemented.  To 
ensure compliance, please adhere to the following guidelines outlined by the City of 
Windhoek  
 
The restrictions as follows as indicated by City of Windhoek:  
 

• Water gardens only once a week.  

• Wash cars at certified commercial companies.   

• Use buckets for car washing at home.  

• Cover swimming pools and refrain from refilling them with municipal water.  

• Discontinue the use of fountains.  

• Report any leakages promptly to the City of Windhoek.   

 
Please be advised that these water restrictions will be rigorously monitored within the 
estate, and strict enforcement measures will be in place. 
Non-compliance may result in a fine of N$ 2000.00 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in conserving water during this critical 
period.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
ESTATE MANAGEMENT 
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